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STUDENT AMEB EXAM RESULTS

Honours aplenty for Mr Ibrahim's students.

Several of our music students who learn Piano, Violin and Cello sat for their AMEB Examinations at
the Sydney Conservatorium of Music last weekend. All these students learn under the direction of
our exemplary tutor, Mr Ehab Ibrahim, and have all achieved excellence results.

It is testament to professional guidance and teaching of our tutors that students are inspired to
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practice and work hard to achieve these great results.

Congratulations to all these students, and to Mr Ibrahim for providing first class tuition.
Marcus Ticic passed his Preliminary Grade cello exam with A (Honours)

Anne Bunch passed her Preliminary Grade violin exam with A (Honours)

Stratos Demertjis passed his Preliminary Grade violin exam with A (Honours)

Joy Ofori passed her Preliminary Grade violin exam with A (Honours)

Regan Ramiah passed his Preliminary Grade violin exam with B+ (Credit)

Elaine Wang passed her Preliminary Grade violin exam with A (Honours)

Miriam Leslie passed her First Grade piano exam with A (Honours)

Connor McMartin his Second Grade piano exam with A (Honours)

Mr Byron Mark
Manager of Ensembles
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